The Federal Government’s $1 billion national funding cuts to community services are seeing the removal of critical support for the most vulnerable in our communities; and causing extensive job losses at a time when unemployment is rising. 
It’s not too late to reverse the funding cuts and stop their disastrous impacts on people across the country. Indeed the Government has already reversed some of its funding cuts to community legal services, and extended some of the funding it cut from social services. 

That's the first step. Now the Federal Government needs to hear from you about how they are affecting your community. 
Write to your local MP or make an appointment to explain the impact of the cut in your electorate. Here is a template letter for you to print on your organisation’s letterhead, update with the impact of these cuts on your community, and send directly to your MP. 
[link to letter]

Stay in touch! This webpage will be updated with related link to media and other action communities are taking to reverse these devastating cuts. 

Tips for writing your letter

Remember, MPs receive hundreds of letters so it’s important that yours stands out. Letters that contain information specific to the MP’s own electorate are likely to have greatest impact. Here are some tips for personalising your letter:

· Use the correct title and address for your MP. Visit www.aph.gov.au/Senators_and_Members/Guidelines_for_Contacting_Senators_and_Members for correct titles and contact details.
· Include as much detail as you can about how the funding cuts will impact the MP’s electorate.
· Include local facts and figures if possible – levels of unemployment; scarcity of social services; particular needs in your community.
· Include details of the human impact of the cuts within the community. How many clients will you have to turn away? How many staff will lose their jobs? 
· Send a copy of this letter to local media organisations.
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